
The ASHRAE Foundation and ASHRAE TC 5.2, Duct Design, are pleased to invite applications 

for the Herman and Dorothy Behls Travel and Certification Awards. TC 5.2 fully funded the 

endowment to honor the late Mr. Herman Behls, who was a 50-Year Distinguished Service 

Award member of ASHRAE. He was a respected engineer in the ASHRAE Illinois Chapter, and 

a longtime contributor to TC 5.2. He led the effort to write the Duct Design Guide, and was 

instrumental in developing the Duct Fitting Database. Through this endowment, the TC desires 

to encourage undergraduate and graduate engineering students, as well as ASHRAE YEA 

members, to continue the legacy and enhance the profound impact of the Behls family on the 

engineering profession. Further information and application forms for each award are available 

on the TC 5.2 website: https://tc0502.ashraetcs.org/functions.php. 
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